
 Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: JOHN B. HOOD JUNIOR HIGH SCHOOL UPDATE 
 
DATE: March 25, 2014         
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
An update pertaining to John B. Hood Junior High School will be made by Roy Garcia, 
Assistant Superintendent of Secondary Education. 
 
 
 
 
 
 ******************** 
 

No specific action required. 
 
 ******************** 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Tom Crowe       Roy Garcia 
Superintendent of Schools Assistant Superintendent for 

Secondary Education 
         
 
 


